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I oppose the elimination of the Oregon mail-in voting system. This would exclude so 

many people from being able to vote in Oregon. Not everyone is able to go in person 

to vote. Most work places do not give people the time off to go stand in line and wait 

for their turn to vote. Those who are physically unable to go in person to vote would 

not be able to vote without the mail in system.  


